CORRESPONDENCE

NOV 22, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 08945-16
Sandra Soto

From: Ruth McHargue

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:30 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diane Hood

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Attachments: FPL's Billion-dollar Rate Hike; Billion-dollar proposal by FPL

Customer correspondence

From: Diane Hood

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:10 AM
To: Ruth McHargue

Subject: To CLK Docket 160021

Copy on file, see 1228669C. DHood


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 22, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 08945-16


Sandra Soto

From: George <gfpatl76@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 6:16 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FPL's Billion-dollar Rate Hike

| am sending you this note to advise you that | oppose FPL’s rate hike request for gas-burning power plants that are
unnecessary. | am particularly concerned that the new billion-dollar expenditures on gas plants in FPL’s rate increase
proposal will needlessly expose me and my fellow Floridians to more expensive electricity now and in the future. |1 want
FPL to invest in affordable solar energy instead.

Sincerely,
George Patterson



Sandra Soto

From: George Patterson <gfpatl76@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:56 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Billion-dollar proposal by FPL

| am a customer of FPL. My customer address is 176 Bayshore Drive, Melbourne Beach, FL 32951. My residence address
and billing address are 176 Bayshore Drive, Melbourne, Beach, FL 32951.

| am sending you this note to advise you that | oppose FPL’s rate hike request for gas-burning power plants that are
unnecessary. | am particularly concerned that the new billion-dollar expenditures on gas plants in FPL’s rate increase
proposal will needlessly expose me and my fellow Floridians to more expensive electricity now and in the future. |1 want
FPL to invest in affordable solar energy instead.

Sincerely,
George Patterson





